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Wow, your rules just keep adding more and more words, rules, and restrictions on the individual
Notary and giving more and more authority and power to the State – you must be so proud of
yourselves.
 
I wish you would stop with “improving” the rules – certainly you are not improving them for the
benefit of us Notary Publics.
 
David V. Olds
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